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ADDENDUM NO. 2 
April 3, 2018 

 
Bike Trail Extension and Asphalt Concrete Surfacing 
Angostura Recreation Area 
Fall River County, South Dakota 
Project No. Ango16Oa 
 
Bid Opening Date: April 5, 2018, 3:00 PM CT 
   Department of Game, Fish and Parks 

2nd Floor, Foss Building 
523 East Capitol 
Pierre, South Dakota  57501-3182 

 
Owner: State of South Dakota 
  Department of Game, Fish and Parks 
 
Scope of this Addendum: 
 
The following becomes a part of the original plans and specifications, taking precedence over 
the items that may conflict.  The bidder shall note receipt and make acknowledgment of the 
addendum on his bid form, incorporating its provisions in his bid. 
 
 
Item No. 1: References Technical Specification 02513 – “Asphaltic Concrete Composite 

Paving” of the Project Manual.  Replace Section 2.4 with the following: 
 
 2.4 SAMPLING AND TESTING 
 

A. Samples of aggregate and asphalt and all tests necessary to determine the  
requirements specified herein shall be supplied by the contractor at his 
expense.  All tests shall be made by recognized laboratory or testing agency 
approved by the Engineer.  All materials and mix designs shall be approved 
not less than 15 days before commencing work.  Additional samples and 
tests shall be furnished during construction as required.  Sampling and 
testing shall be in accordance with the most recent standard methods of 
ASTM and AASHO. 

 
  A mix design shall be furnished by the Contractor at his expense.  The test 

shall be made by a recognized laboratory approved by the Engineer.   
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  The Owner or its representatives may also collect additional samples from 

the production line for future testing. 
 
 
 
 
April 3, 2018 


